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Disability Suits Over Website Access Surge
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Following the Winn-Dixie decision, more courts are ruling against companies over the issue of

website accessibility. In the article, "Disability Suits Over Website Access Surge," featured in

Business Insurance, Regional Managing Partner Steve Miller provides commentary on the divergent

rulings on the issue.

“The pendulum is certainly shifting” toward rulings that say a company’s website needs to be

accessible under the Title III of the ADA, said Miller.

To read the full article, please visit Business Insurance.
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